
Subject: Public Records Request- Lydia Diamond
From: Sheila Kaiser <Sheila.Kaiser@colchesterpdvt.org>
Date: Tue, 30 Jul 2024 13:09:37 +0000
To: Marina Brown <catskillmarina@gmail.com>

Good morning Marina,

Your records request has been received. It appears that there is only one incident regarding Lydia Diamond

from May 1, 2024 to present, however, that case is still pending and still not available for release at this time

(it was also pending at the time of your last request). I will monitor the progression of the case and when it

has been completed by the officer and approved by the supervisor, I will email it to you directly. I do not have

a timeframe in which you can expect the report and/or any trespass order that may or may not be issued.

I have attached two incidents "mentioning Lydia Diamond ranging from Jan. 1, 2022 to the present". One

other incident report was already provided to you on July 12, 2024 as part of your July 9th records request.

All personal identifiable information was redacted, as required.

Please feel free to reach out with any questions.

Thank you,

Sheila

Sheila Kaiser

Senior Records Clerk

Colchester Police Department

835 Blakely Road

Colchester, VT 05446

Phone (direct) 802-264-5544

Dispatch 802- 264-5555

Fax 802-264-5550

Attachments:

23CC008636 Incident Report_002.pdf 740 KB

22CC007966 Incident Report_001.pdf 368 KB
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